
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

SUPPLEMENTARY BUDGET ESTIMATES – 20 OCTOBER 2014 

IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO 

(SE14/382)  PROGRAMME – 3.5 and 3.6: Illegal Maritime Arrival (IMA) 
Offshore Management 

Senator Carr (Written) asked: 

-  Are you aware of the Letter of Concern from Christmas Island doctors regarding the 
provision and execution of health care services by IHMS? 
-  If so, has the Department responded to/addressed the concerns outlined in the 92 
page letter? 
- If not, why? 
- Was information sought from IHMS regarding the report?  
-  If so, what information was sought? 
- Did an investigation take place? 
- If so, what were the contents of that investigation? 
-  Have you discussed the contents of the report with IHMS? 
-  If not, why not? 
-  Are you aware as to whether or not IHMS provided a response to the letter? 
-  If so, did you receive a copy of the response? (if so, ask for it to be tabled) 
-  Did the Department respond to the concerns? 

Answer: 

1. Yes.
2. Yes.
3. Not applicable.
4. Yes.
5. A report from IHMS addressing the allegations.
6. Yes, by both the department and IHMS.
7. The basis for the investigation is outlined in the attached letter from IHMS.
8. Yes
9. Not applicable.
10. Yes.
11. Yes
12. Yes.



 
  

                 
                

 

       

                      
            

                 
             
                    

     

                    
               
                  

                  
                   

      

                    
                   

               
                     

                    
                   

   

                   
       

 

  
    

  

 

         
        

    




